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07/09/2020
Dear Parents,

St. Mary’s Catering Department Support Appeal
This is an appeal to all St. Mary’s parents and pupils to support our invalid catering department.

Not only do our catering staff provide excellent value for money lunches as part of a balanced diet, they also provide the school with a heavily discounted buffet/finger food service for an array of events on the school calendar.
Currently the Education Authority is carrying out an audit on schools catering facilities.  Support for our kitchen at this present time is quite low.  I would like to reassure all parents and pupils that our catering staff are working within the Government Guidelines for providing hot and cold meals, wearing disposable gloves, aprons and face masks whilst handling food and beverages.
Without your support, there could be a possibility that our children may be centrally catered for by a feeder school and our kitchen facilities used as a servery only.
We hope to resume the kitchen break scheme form next Monday where children can purchase toast, muffins, pancakes etc. for break. Details will be sent later this week.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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